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ANNOUNCEMENT TO SHIPPING 
IJmond North Sea Canal Area 
Central Nautical Management 

 
 
Announcement No. 24/2022      Amsterdam, 28 April 2022 
 
Subject: Decree on mooring prohibition for river cruise berths 4, 5 and 6 located at Ruijterkade Oost 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) Harbour 
Master, announces the following: 
 
From 1 April 2022, mooring at river cruise berths 4, 5 and 6 located at Ruijterkade Oost in Amsterdam will 
be prohibited. Berths 5 and 6 have been discontinued. Work is being carried out on berth 4, which means 
it is temporarily unavailable for the mooring of ships. 
This mooring prohibition is indicated by means of traffic sign A5 from Appendix 7 of the BPR (Inland 

Navigation Police Regulations). 
Mooring at the berth is prohibited by decision CNB/2022/017 
https://www.portofamsterdam.com/en/announcement/decree-mooring-prohibition-river-cruise-berths-
4-5-and-6-located-ruijterkade-oost 
 
The Director of the Central Nautical Management North Sea Canal Area, who is also the (State) Harbour 
Master 
 
 

 
J.H.M. Mateyo 
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